WALKERS

Beginning Tuesday, January 3rd, 2023 through Friday, March 17, 2023 the elementary loop of
the building will be open to community members who like to walk for exercise. Walkers are
welcome to use the elementary loop on days school is in session from 6:00 - 7:30 A.M. and
from 7:00 - 8:30 P.M. Walkers should walk the elementary loop of the school only and should
not use stairs or other hallways of the building. Evening walkers may not walk on days when
there are home basketball games or other performances taking place in the school. Walkers
who would like to walk while their child is participating in a practice at the school need to make
prior arrangements by calling the school and scheduling the time(s) they will be walking.
Walkers in the morning should use the multipurpose doors to enter the building. Evening
walkers are asked to enter the facility through the new gym doors.



